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We extend a warm welcome to everyone this morning! Our desire is 
that you feel welcome and that you will be blessed by great 

fellowship as we gather to worship and praise God in word and 
song!

Children’s Sunday School - 9:30am 
Adult Sunday School - 9:30-10:15am 

Worship Service - 10:45am

October 20, 2024

http://www.cfcwinkler.org


PASTORS VERSE OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

TODAYS ORDER OF SERVICE 

THIS WEEK AT CFC  

Next Sunday’s Speaker: Pastor Cornie Fehr 

Greeters: Paul & Susan 
	       Harold & Marla  
Ushers: Nick P. John S  

Pianist: Lianna Friesen 

Sound/Recording: Bill Reimer 

Livestream: Aron Friesen 

Deacon in Charge: Peter Doerksen

Prelude: George Braun & Abe Friesen 

Welcome: Peter Doerksen 

Congregational Singing: John Martens 

Announcements & Offering: Peter Doerksen 

Offertory: George & Abe 

Special Number: George & Abe   

Scripture & Prayer: Henry Peters	   

Message: Pastor Davey Martens 

Closing Song: John Martens 

Benediction                                           

Monday: Deacon Meeting 
Tuesday: Mens Ministry 7:00pm 
Wednesday: Seniors Coffee 10:00am 
	              Clubs 7:00pm 
	 	   Jr. Youth- at Faith Mission 7:00pm 
Thursday: No Youth 
Friday: Mom’s Morning 9:30am 
	     Senior Youth @ UGM  
Saturday:  






  MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 

GIVING

PRAISE ITEMS & PRAYER REQUESTS 

There is a donation box in the foyer for your convenience.  
If you wish to make an online donation, you can send an e-transfer to 
donations@cfcwinkler.org. You can also donate on our website; cfcwinkler.org. Click 
on the Info Tab, then on "Give to CFC”  
Or you can mail to our address: 11151 Rd 20W, Reinfeld MB, R6W 1L6

     CHURCH OF THE MONTH  Niverville CMC Church

Brett & Candace Loewen

-   Praise God for those that are willing to serve in our Congregation. 
- Pray for us as we seek the Lord's guidance regarding hiring a new 

full time Lead Pastor. 
- Pray that we will see the needs in our community and then follow 

through with serving those needs. 
-   Pray for unity and growth as a congregation. 

PRAISE GOD:  
- That He always provides for us. Phillipians 4:19

 PRAY: 
- For all those struggling with their health. 
- Pray for Lilly Wiebe as she is dealing with some health issues and 

will be going in for surgery on Wednesday. 
- Continue praying for Harper, Marv & Melissa and their family. 
- For those who have lost loved one recently. 

mailto:donations@cfcwinkler.org
http://cfcwinkler.org


Submit prayer requests, announcements or bulletin changes to  
Pastor Davey Martens by Thursday 6 p.m. Thank you!

UPCOMING CFC EVENTS 

-  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

-  Gather & Give Thanks - Roseau River Bible Camp invites everyone to 
enjoy an evening of entertainment by Rosemary Siemens & Eli Bennett on 
November 23rd 7:00pm. Coffee and dainties will be available and a free 
will offering will be taken. Get your FREE tickets on EventBrite.ca 

-  Hiring: Roseau River Bible Camp is looking to fill three full-time year-
round roles! Assistant Director, Program Coordinator and Head Cook. For 
job descriptions or to apply, please email director@roseauriver.ca

- Next Sunday, October 27th, Family Fellowship Faspa. Doors open at 
2:30pm. Please bring something to share for Faspa. 

- All committee chairs please let Peter Doerksen or Bill Reimer know on 
what your committee budget needs to be for 2025. 

- In celebration of the Chortitzer Mennonite Conference's 
150th anniversary    there will be a traditional Chortitzer service at the 
Randolph church. It will begin at 3pm on Oct 27th, with Bishop Stan 
reading a sermon from historic Bishop Peter T. Toews. All are welcome.  

-  Mark your calendars. Young Families for Christ, Nov 1st. Doors open  at 
6:30. If you’re able, please bring a snack to share as well as your 
favourite board game. An evening at the church with fellowship and 
table games. If you have any questions, please talk to Nancy Doerksen or 
Marla Reddekopp.  

- There is a mission trip planned Jan 30 - Feb 9, 2025, to Esperanza para 
Ti in Querétaro México.  There will be an informational meeting on 
October 21 at 7:30 here at church. If you’re interested in going on this 
trip or have any questions, come to this meeting or contact Dave Fehr. 

- Please take note, the CMC Conference Office has a new email address: 
office@cmconference.ca

mailto:office@cmconference.ca
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